
Reminders: 
 According to state law we are required to 

go outside for at least 30mins. if it is 50 degrees or 

above, so please make sure your child has a 

jacke/coat with their name in it at all times.  

In the event of inclement weather, THA follows 

the same closings as Mansfield ISD. (for example if 

they have a delay of 2 hours we would open at 8 

a.m.). If you have any questions please see the 

front desk and we will be happy to assist you.  

 As stated in the Parent Handbook, at 

www.treehouseacademy.org, weekly payments 

are due Monday and considered late Wednesday 

morning. Monthly payments are due on the 1st,  

(or the first Monday of the month)  in order to re-

ceive your 5% discount. Your tuition will be consid-

ered late the 3rd day of the month. A late fee will 

be charged to your account if payment is not re-

ceived on the date due.   

 

Special Upcoming Events  

*February 6th and 20th:  

Preschool Bible  Time with 

Mr. Nathan 

 February 14th:  Valentine 

Day Class Parties 

 February 19th:  President’s 

Day MISD/AISD CLOSED 

 February 26th:  School Age 

Bible Time with Mr. Nathan 

Happy Birthday!!  

Marshall F      2/6 

Lela V             2/9 

Seth F             2/9 

Leila H           2/14 

Audrey R        2/15 

Jordynn T       2/15 

Adedayo A      2/21 

Kaylee H         2/26 

Annabelle L     2/28 

 

Dear Parents: 

February 2018  

Tree House Academy Newsletter     

8001 Matlock Road. 

Arlington, Texas 76002  

 I hope that everyone’s year is going great so far. We are  

continuously growing here at Tree House Academy.  We would like 

to welcome all of the new families to our center.  We are so happy to 

have you here! This month the classrooms are planning their 

 Valentine’s Day parties for  Wednesday, February 14th.   Please get 

with your child’s teacher for the exact time of your child’s class party 

and also please sign up to bring a treat to share. Please remember 

Reminders: 

 According to state law we are required to go outside for at least 

30mins, if it is 50 degrees or above, so please make sure your child has a  

jacket/coat with their name in it at all times.  

 

In the event of inclement weather, THA follows the same closings as Mansfield 

ISD. (for example if they have a delay of 2 hours we would open at 8 a.m.). If 

you have any questions please see the front desk and we will be happy to as-

sist you.  

 As stated in the Parent Handbook, at www.treehouseacademy.org,  

weekly payments are due Monday and considered late Wednesday morning. 

Monthly payments are due on the 1st,  (or the first Monday of the month)  in  

order to receive your 5% discount. Your tuition will be considered late the 3rd 

day of the month. A late fee will be charged to your account if payment is not  

received on the date due.   

Thank you for sharing your child with us! We look forward to  having a  

Fabulous February! 

-Kim Betancourt  

Center Director 

 

 


